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 Tim Drewitt AA 

Dip RIBA

COMNOT2016/1559/P 30/04/2016  12:10:12 1) The North wall of the planned 6th floor extension is almost on the boundary between 135 and 139 

Haverstock Hill. The glazing in this wall therefore appears to breach the Building Regulations as it is 

on/ close to the boundary.

2) The glazing on the North elevation 6th floor is excessive and will give rise to considerable 

overlooking of the adjoining property and is closer than 18 meters to adjoining windows in 139.

3) A smaller more descrete extension to the roadside of the property on the 6th floor would be more 

acceptable and less intrusive on no. 139

4) The current proposal can be considered as overdevelopment of the site.
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